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Calendar of 

Events 

Jan. 18 
4:30 p.m. 
Marlene’s 

Business 
Meeting 

Feb. 17 
TBA 

Convention 
Planning Lunch 

March 21 
4:30 p.m. 
Marlene’s 

Business 
Meeting 

April 12-13 State Conven-
tion 

May  
TBA 

 

Chapter  
Dinner 

President’s Message 

Happy New Year!  I hope this message finds everyone 
well as we venture into another year.   

In 2023, our chapter found itself knee-deep in plans for State 

Convention 2024.  Locations, times, and menus have been cho-

sen.  New friendships have been formed and old friendships 

have been strengthened.  Registrations will soon be sent out 

and the fruits of our labor will be realized.   

Even though the State Convention was a priority this last year, 

let’s not minimize the other great things our chapter accom-

plished.  We had a great time with our annual fudge-making 

fundraiser as well as awarding four Golden Apple grants.  Not 

bad for a small chapter. 

May 2024 bring our chapter continued success in all our en-

deavors.   

Tentative Convention Schedule 

Friday, April 12th—Humboldt County Museum 

 4:00 p.m.  Registration 

 6:30 p.m. Executive Board Meeting 

Saturday, April 13th—Martin Hotel 

 8:30 a.m.  Registration 

 9:00 a.m.  General Session 

 11:15 a.m.  Ceremony of Remembrance 

 11:45 a.m.  Buffet Luncheon 

 1:15 p.m.  Membership Workshop 

 3:00 p.m.  Walking Tour of Downtown  

   Winnemucca 

 4:30 p.m.  On your Own 

 5:00 p.m.  Social Hour, No Host Cocktail 

 6:00 p.m.  Dinner  
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Alpha Chi 
State Events 

Alpha Chi State  
Convention 
April 12-13  

Omicron General Meeting Minutes 

Minutes from 11/16/23 

 
 Maria Miller called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.  Jackie gave the Inspiration. 

 Heidi Hull shared the treasurer’s report.  The balance of the checking account re-

mained unchanged at $6500.00.  Beta still has $100 in their savings and we have $75 in the 

Sisterhood fund.  Heidi also let us know that she has filed the 990.  

 The previous minutes are posted in the newsletter.  The minutes were approved as 

posted. 

 Under State Reports, Maria shared deadline dates for awards.  We nominated Julie 

Street for the Rose of Recognition award.  We did not nominate anyone for the Exemplary 

Service award. 

 For our Committee Reports, Marlene stated she will not be creating a newsletter after 

the State Convention.  Marlene said she will update the website information for our chap-

ter, however. 

 Under Old Business, State Convention was briefly discussed.  We still need items for 

our rose themed raffle basket.   

 Under New Business, there was discussion of a change of date for the fudge sales at 

the museum. Because of the date change, we determined that it was not feasible for the 

chapter to do the fundraiser this year.  Julie made a motion to postpone fudge making un-

til next year. Pilar seconded the motion.  The motion passed.   Possible dates for the distribu-

tion and awarding of the Apple Grant were discussed, but no dates were determined.  A 

small group will get together in December to review the Golden Apple Grant application 

and distribution dates.  Marlene made a motion to increase the award from up to $250 to 

$500.  Heidi seconded the motion and the motion passed.  Upcoming meeting dates were 

reviewed.  We will invite Xi chapter to our March meeting. 

 Due to other time commitments, our chapter decided not to do New Teacher Bags 

this year. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 5:24 p.m. 
 


